## cathy cunningham photography

## HELLO & WELCOME



Graduating from high school is the first major milestone in the lives of young people and we think that's a very big deal.

If you agree, then this is the experience for you. The senior photo shoot experience is the best way to commemorate your unique accomplishments in high school and tell the world about the person you have become. The spring is the best time for your senior photo shoot so contact us now about your session.

As a leading photographer of high school seniors, we are committed to providing you with a great photography experience and beautiful senior portraits to last a lifetime.

Cathy Cunningham is personable and professional, and knows how important it is to capture all sides of your personality. She takes senior pictures and turns them into great senior portraits. Really look forward to meeting you!

